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THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON
July 15, 1976

4 .
M NDYM TO: JIM FIELD //
RON NESSEN @ 6

Do you think the President should write a letter to this blind girl
who is a Ford delegate from Iowa? As you see, Senator Griffin's

office suggests it.

If you think a letter from the President would be appropriate, I
suggest you draft it and send it in for the President's signature.

Attachments




July 15, 1976

Dear Jmaz

Thank yon for the letter and the clipping coacerning the young

bliud gitl who will be 2 Ford delag&ta from lowa.

1 wﬂl mkee sure the proper peagle here at the White House
are aware of this young woman so that a lotter from the President

to her can be p:epared.
T v #i ‘LE"""

Thank you for caning this to my attention. Jane.

oL o
Beot wiahoa.
LON 1!11.‘5»"; SLon. o

Tt aeoye clwe -

Ms. Jane K. Denigon
Press Secretarytlo
Senator Robert P, Griffin
United States Senate
Washington, D.C,

RN/mch

cc: Mr. James Field

Sincerely,

Ron Nessen
Press Secretary

to the President.
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